
 

Finance Committee Meeting Report 

February 15, 2018 

In Attendance (via Conference Call): Ryan Patterson, Kent Barwind, Andy 

Beggins, Steve Haas and Halsley Hoff 

 

 

Financial Statement Review 
The December 2017 and January 2018 financial statements appear to be in line 

with expectations and the committee recommends approval. 

 


